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Dear Former Member MCB-2:

If you attended the first MCB-2 reunion in 1991 you know that
we will have another reunion in 1993 and that a Committee was
selected to decide on the place and time for that reunion.
The selection of place and time was narrowed to two loca-
tions, Nashville or Las Vegas, and to either May or Septem-
ber.

A questionnaire was sent out to each of you whose address was
known and your preference for place and month was requested.

We received 130 replies. Some of the replies indicated that
there was no preference, either place and either month would
be equally satisfactory. O0f those who indicated a preference

58% voted for Nashville and 78% voted for September.

On August 22 your 1993 Reunion Committee met in Nashville.
Seven members of the Committee were able to attend. Travel
and lodging were at their own personal expense so organiza-
tional funds were not tapped. After carefully reviewing what
was available we decided that the best facilities by far were
those that the Marriott Hotel could provide.

The Marriott is a very pleasant hotel, convenient to the air-
port and to Opryland U.S.A. The normal price for a double
room runs between $ 117 and $ 140 per day plus tax. We nego-
tiated a price of $ 69 per day plus tax, which price will be
good not only during the time of the reunion but for 3 days

before and 3 days after the reunion. A block of 150 rooms
are being reserved for us; however, you are not locked into
the Marriott when you attend the reunion. There are several

good hotels in the $ 35 to $ 50 range located nearby from
which it would be convenient to attend functions at the Mar-
riott if you have transportation.

The 1993 MCB-2 Reunion at the Marriott is scheduled for 16,17
and 18 September. You will receive, at a later date, more
detailed information about agenda, costs, hotels and what to
see and do in Nashville.

There is something that we would like you to do now in order
to help us in our planning. We would be most appreciative if
you would cut off the survey form at the bottom of this let-
ter, fill it out and mail it to us without delay. By filling
it out you are not committing yourself to anything. We would
like to know if it is your intention to attend the Reunion,
provided health and finances allow and the creek doesn't
rise. By the same token, if you know that you will not be
able to attend please tell us.




If you attended our first reunion, you had a great time.
Your Committee intends for you to have as good a time at the
1993 Reunion. If you were unable to attend the first reunion
you don't want to miss this second reunion. Your friends are
looking forward to renewing their friendship and swapping

some yarns with you.

Sincerely yours,

Rl el

Rich Nelson, Chairman
1993 MCB-2 Reunion Committee

POST SERIPT:
The family of Alton C. Paddock, deceased, has asked if

anyone has pictures of Alton. He was in MCB-2 during the
Cubi Point deployment. His family are without pictures of
Alton. If you have pictures would you be willing to share

them, make copies, or provide negatives? Please advise.
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Please check the statements that are applicable.

AS OF NOW IT IS MY INTENTION TO ATTEND THE REUNION.

AS OF NOW I THINK THAT I WILL ATTEND THE REUNION.__

I DON'T THINK THAT I WILL BE ABLE TO ATTEND THE REUNION e

REGRET THAT I WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND.
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IF I ATTEND, I WOULD LIKE TO STAY AT THE MARRIOTT.

Name:

Address:

YES, I WILL HELP MCB 2, TED. I AM WILLING TO PAY MY 1993 DUES
IN ADVANCE. I AM INCLUDING MY CHECK FOR $12.00.

Please mail
Theodore C. Speros, Secretary

1993 MCB-2 Reunion Committee
3712 S. Quebec Street
Denver, Colorado 80237




